
Liberal Democrat Amendment to Motion 4: Greater Infrastructure devolution to deliver 
growth 
 
 
Moved by Councillor Mohindra and seconded by Councillor Bentley 
 

  
‘This Council recognises with gratitude the huge investment that the Government and SELEP 
have already pledged to invest into Essex with such schemes as the new Junction 7A on the 
M11 and improvements to existing junctions 7 and 8, not to mention the collaborative working 
with DFT in joint financing with ECC on the A120 consultation and preparation work plus the 
improvements planned to the A12. 
  

This Council now calls on the Government to go further and help give specific commitments 
by the end of the next financial year with funding other schemes, such as the A127 and the 
A13 as major corridors of economic growth and to enter into joint working to deliver these 
and other vital projects. To also, where possible, devolve the monies needed to ECC to 
enable consultation and design work needed, emulating the close working relationship as 
witnessed over the A120 work.’ 
 
 
 
 
 
Liberal Democrat Amendment to Motion 4: Greater Infrastructure devolution to deliver 
growth 
 
Moved by Councillor Mike Mackrory and seconded by Councillor Anne Turrell 

 
‘This Council recognises the huge investment that the Government and SELEP have already 
pledged to invest into Essex with such schemes as the new Junction 7A on the M11 and 
improvements to existing junctions 7 and 8, not to mention the collaborative working with 
DFT in joint financing with ECC on the A120 consultation and preparation work plus the 
improvements planned to the A12. 
  

This Council now calls on the Government to go further and give specific commitments by the 
end of the next financial year with funding other schemes, such as the A127 and the A13 as 
major corridors of economic growth and to enter into joint working to deliver these and other 
vital projects. To also, where possible, devolve the monies needed to ECC to enable 
consultation and design work needed, emulating the close working relationship as witnessed 
over the A120 work.’ 


